Attached is a short letter with my recommendations for the panel.

Thank you,

Steve Thompson

To the members of the Advisory Panel on Federal Tax Reform,

I would like to thank all of you for your hard work and dedication in working to find a solution to the problems that our current tax system poses.  

In the interest of the American economy and American citizens, I urge you to recommend implementation of the Fair Tax Plan.  It is HR25 in the House introduced by Congressman John Linder, and S25 in the Senate introduced by Senator Saxby Chambliss.  This plan meets or exceeds all guidelines that President Bush set forth when he established the panel.  

Thank you for the opportunity to voice my opinion on this issue.  I am confident that we are approaching the time when the Fair Tax Plan is implemented

Sincerely,

Steven Thompson

